
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
REVISED ZONING REGULATIONS FOR  
MARSHALL COUNTY, SOUTH DAKOTA 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Marshall County Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a 
public meeting to receive public input concerning Marshall County’s proposed Zoning 
Regulations. The Planning and Zoning Commission will make a recommendation to the 
Marshall County Commission concerning the adoption of the Zoning Regulations.  The 
hearing will be held on the 22nd day of July, 2025, at 9:00a.m. at the North Marshall Firehall 
meeting room in Britton, South Dakota 
 
A copy of the proposed zoning revision is available in its entirety for public review during 
normal business hours in the offices of the County Zoning Administrator, Erin Collins-Miles 
and the County Auditor, Megan Biel.   
 
At the Public Hearing, all persons will be given a full, fair, and complete hearing and are 
encouraged to attend and make their views known. Those not able to attend are invited and 
encouraged to send written comments to Marshall County, PO Box 9 Britton, SD  57430. 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Chairperson  
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Auditor 
 
Dated this 9th day of July, 2025. 
 
Erin Collins-Miles, Marshall County Planning & Zoning Administrator 
 
 
Published once at the total approximate cost of ______________. 
 
 
 


